
 

 

  

Spring Term Parents’ Evenings 
Don’t forget to book online for our Parents’ Evenings,  

they will take place on 

Tuesday 28th February from 3.30pm to 5.30pm  
and 

Thursday 1st March from 5.30pm to 7.30pm 
Our online booking system is up and running, you can 
link through from our school website’s home page or 

visit; 
  www.parents-booking.co.uk/ivervillage  

or call our school reception/ speak to the class teachers 
to book a time slot. 

We look forward to another record turn out! 

 

Artists of the Week! 
 

Daisy – John 
Primrose – Ella 

Daffodil – Stefan 
Sunflower – Khatija and Callum 

 

 
24th February 2017 

Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 92% 94% 99% 98% 94% 97% 99% 92% 

Lates 5 4 5 0 2 0 3 7 

Well Done Rose and Foxglove! 

! 

 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at 

school.’ 

 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Primrose! 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Daisy 
Nafisah 
and 
Katelin 

Buttercup 
Dheya and 
Michael 

Rose 
Tia and 
Julia 

Primrose 
Asmaa 
and Rahul 

Daffodil 
Tamara 
and Julian 

Snowdrop 
Joseph 
and Olivia 

Foxglove 
Harvey 
and Emilie 

Sunflower 
Tate and 
Aswini 

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

 

Daisy and 

Snowdrop 

18/20 

Whole School 

Attendance,  

Year so far… 

94.5% 

This week in school… 
Year 3 – have been writing amazing diary entries about the great fire of London in English. In 
Maths, they have looked at telling the time on analogue clocks. 
Year 4 – have been retelling the story ‘Wing’ in their own words. They have learnt how to 
create suspense using an eerie setting description. In Maths, they have been learning about 
decimals and have rounded to the nearest whole number. They have also begun their history 
topic on the English Monarchy by writing to the Queen! 
Year 5 – have had a super scientific day at the Science Museum on Tuesday. They visited the 
Imax to see ‘Hidden Universe’ and experimented in the Wonderlab. In English, they have 
started their new topic, writing the next chapter in Charlie and the Great Glass Elevator. 
Year 6 – have worked on their persuasive writing, focusing on writing letters to their crayons 
who have gone on strike! They have used the story from ‘The Day the Crayons Quit’. Their 
work shows what fantastic authors Year 6 are! 

 

World Book Day 2017 
 

Don’t forget, next Thursday will be World Book Day 
2017!  

Every child has received a £1 World Book Day 
Book Token that will be exchanged for one of the ten 

special £1 World Book Day books. The 
children have already chosen their books in school and 

will receive them from school on the day. 
As well as that piece of incredible news, everyone can 
even come to school dressed as their favourite literary 

character in honour of this marvellous day. 
Hmmmm, I wonder who you will be… 

Iver TLC Day – We Need You! 
Our school is such a wonderful place 
to be! We have jazzed up the walls, 
changed the carpets and spruced up 
the shared areas but we want more! 
We are looking for anyone who can 
help our group of local lovelies to 

spring clean the school grounds by 
cutting back hedges, painting 
planters, weeding, sweeping, 

clearing and helping to take rubbish 
to the tip. 

We will be meeting up at 9.30am on 
Saturday 18

th
 March and will be here 

for the morning. We can even throw 
in the odd cuppa and bacon sarnie… 

    

http://www.parents-booking.co.uk/ivervillage


 

 

 
   

  

  

  

 

 

  

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

Date Event 

28
th

 
Feb 

Parents Evening, 
from 3.30pm 

28
th

 
Feb 

Bag2School 
collection 

1
st

 
Mar 

Year 4 Trip To 
Hazard Alley 

1
st

 
Mar 

Year 5 Echoes 
Concert Rehearsal  

1
st

 
Mar 

Parents Evening, 
from 5.30pm 

2
nd

 
Mar 

Buttercup’s Class 
Assembly, from 
9am 

2
nd

 
Mar 

World Book Day 

9
th

 
Mar 

Year 6 SATs 
Information 
Evening 

14
th

 
Mar 

Maths Workshop 
For Parents, from 
1.30pm 

14
th

 
Mar 

Year 5 Science at 
Churchmead 

15
th

 
Mar 

Year 3 trip to The 
Railway Centre 

17
th

 
Mar 

Year 6 Trip To 
Denham Park 

18
th

 
Mar 

TLC Day 

20
th

 
Mar 

Year 5 Echoes 
Concert 

24
th

 
Mar 

FISA Disco 

27
th

 –  
31

st
 

Mar 

Yr 6 Mock SATs 
Week 

30
th

 
Mar 

Snowdrop’s Class 
Assembly, from 
9am 

 

Letters out this week: 
 

Year 6 Trip To Denham Park 
 

Year 6 SATs Information 
Evening Invite 

 
Maths Afternoon Workshop 

Leaflet 
 

World Book Day 2017 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

You can book online for our Early Birds and 
Bluebell Clubs! 

Please remember, bookings are for a half 
term ONLY. Head to our website to book or 

visit: 
https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3  

 

This Week’s Staffie Award! 
 

This week’s ‘Staffie’ was given 

to the teacher of the week, Mrs 

Chapman-Allen for managing 

everything behind the scenes. 

Thank you for supporting 

everyone! 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 Active Kids Vouchers! 
We are collecting the Sainsbury’s 
Active Kids Vouchers again! Please 

remember to bring in your 
vouchers to reception where we 
have a lovely voucher post box 

waiting! Thank you! 

 

Don’t forget to put your name on your 
school ties!  

We have had a lot of ties appear in our 
lost property recently and we cannot 

send them back home unless we know 
whose they are! 

   

Parent Drop In Sessions 

Come and see what fantastic progress 
your child is making by having a look at 

their books! 
Drop by Monday afternoons from 

3.15pm, class teachers will be available if 
you have any questions. 

 

Year 5 Science Museum Trip 
What a day! On Tuesday, our Year 5s were whisked off to the fantastic London Science Museum. 
Everyone had such an incredible time visiting the new Wonderlab, where they got to blow smoke 

rings, pully themselves up and demonstrate friction on slides. They visited the incredible 
exhibitions including a very far out look at the Moon landing recreation and saw the outstanding 

'Hidden Universe' in the IMax. They even had their very own lecturer answer some very 
important questions, wow, no wonder they were so excited! 

  
Oh What A Lovely Sound… 

We are very pleased to have the musical 
whizz, Miss Burvill join us on a Monday  

morning to offer violin lessons! 
If your child would like to come along for a 

taster session, please inform the school 
reception to book a place! 

No Crossing Patroller 
The Iver High Street will not have a crossing 

patroller from today until Monday 6th March. 
Please make sure you take extra care when 

crossing the roads both before and after 
school. 

World Thinking Day 2017 
Thank you to everyone who came to school in 
their Cubs/Scouts/Guides/Brownies uniforms 

for World Thinking Day this week! 

 

http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/
https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3


 

 

  

Excerpt from written piece by Ria B, Year 4  

Wow Work! 

Each week we will showcase some fantastic work focusing on a particular class. This week, the spotlight is on… 

Rose! 

 


